JP International School, Greater Noida
Session 2024-25

Date: 31.08.24 Circular No : JPIS/24/133
Dear Parents,

Namaskar

As a part of CBSE Reading Mission, we are excited to announce that our
school is participating in the CBSE Reading Challenge for which the
first round will be held on 3" September for grades VI & VII and on 4%
September for grades VIII to X. Students can enroll themselves to
participate in their preferred language ie, English or Hindi.

The CBSE Reading Challenge is a fantastic opportunity for students to
immerse themselves in the world of reading and improve their
comprehension skills. Encourage your Ward to participate and make the
most of this enriching experience! o

Jai Hind

7 -
Ruby Chandel
(Principal)



